Park Grove
PRIMARY ACADEMY

17% June 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We're incredibly excited for our upcoming Arts Showcase on Wednesday, June 25th, from 6:00pm to 8:00pm! The
children have been working hard, and we can't wait for them to share their talents with you.

Showcase Format

Although not all children could be given a space, we still wanted to invite all parents to watch the showcase. If your
child was selected, they will have received a second letter. We are planning to do more events like this in the future.
Unfortunately, due to time restrictions we were unable to include any more performances in the programme. All
children’s art will be on display. If you do not wish to stay for the performance, please feel free to come for the half
an hour slots before or after the showcase performance.

The timetable for the evening is as follows:
e 6:00pm - 6:30pm: Parents can browse a fantastic display of KS2 artwork from every child in the main hall.
e 6:30pm - 7:30pm: We'll move into the main performance area for an hour of exciting variety performances,
including musical acts, drama, and dance.
e 7:30pm - 8:00pm: There will be another opportunity to browse the artwork display.

Confirming Your Attendance

This is a free event for everyone to enjoy! To help us with our planning and ensure we have enough seating, please
complete the short Google Form using the link below to let us know how many family members and guests will be
attending with your child. Your prompt response is greatly appreciated!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrLhQ3AYY5t503Iwuq5SgdPkKXD90XgugAbdN4uctghybwvQ/viewform
Yusp=sharing&ouid=112149099693109815873

Our wonderful PTA will be selling refreshments throughout the evening, and they'll be able to accept both cash and
card payments.

We can't wait to celebrate the incredible artistic achievements of our pupils with you all. It promises to be a
memorable evening!

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

Miss Hemsley and Miss Clinton
|.hemsley@ebor.academy

v.clintonl@ebor.academy
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